BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS' MEETING

Friday, February 1, 1974

Present: Commissioner J. Wilmer Bowles, President
Commissioner George R. Aud
Commissioner J. S. Guy, Jr.
H. D. McGlade, Comptroller
Judith A. Mullins, Recording Secretary

PEPCO - DOUGLAS POINT NUCLEAR POWER PLANT SITE

Present: Hal Stroube, PEPCO
Rosalie Stroube, PEPCO
Christie Selph, PEPCO
Carroll Bond, PEPCO
Ben Strange, PEPCO
Virginia Meads, Economic Development Commission
James T. Marsh, Economic Development Commission
R. Johns Dixon, Planning Commission
Francis E. Hewitt, Planning Commission
Barbara Winchell, WPTX
Dave Fox, Guardian Review
Dick Myers, WKIK

Mr. Hal Stroube, Director of Communications, PEPCO made a
slide presentation to the Commissioners at which time he
discussed the selecting of a location of a power plant,
specifically, Douglas Point, and the various ecological and
other studies of the site. Mr. Stroube discussed the con-
struction of a nuclear power plant and upon completion, the
operation of the plant.

After the slide presentation, Mr. Stroube responded to
guestions from the audience.

Christie Selph distributed a package containing information
on nuclear power plants, which is one file in the Commissioners'

Office.
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